
 

 

 

 

 

 

13th March 2020  

Update on the schools Camogie trip to New York and Boston 

 

Consistent levels of contact are being maintained with both the HSE and the department of 

foreign affairs on a daily basis, along with the relevant bodies through which all aspects of 

the trip were booked.  

Here at Presentation Secondary School Wexford, the health, safety and well-being of all our 

students, staff and their families will always be at the forefront of our decision making 

processes.  

With that being said, we will continue to keep all parties involved updated and informed as 

events transpire over the next couple of days.  More information in relation to flights, hotels 

and the New York/Boston trip as a whole, will be released to parents this coming Monday 

the 16th of March. 

 

Kind Regards,  

Tom Stafford  

Tour Organiser  

 

William Ryan  

Principal  

 


